
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

         Dear Bobbie Noonan  
         Child Care Families, 
 
         What better way to show how  
         much we love Bobbie Noonan’s 
         by wearing the color red on  
         Monday, February 5th. 
 
         A group photo will be taken and 
         placed on our Facebook page so  
         that we may promote registration 
         for the 2018-19 school year. 
         Don’t forget to like us on  
         Facebook. 
 
            We thank you again for  
            your Support!  
 
 


